
Hello 
My name is Marvin Lepp and I am writing to you today in regards to HB 1468 regarding 
informed consent with vaccinations. I have dealt with the first hand pressure that is placed on 
individuals when it comes to vaccines and have dealt with the issues that arise after the fact.  
My wife was convinced to receive the HPV vaccine in 2010 by her Doctor shortly before our 
marriage. It was when the vaccine first came out and she was told that it would help prevent all 
sorts of issues including cervical cancer and was pressured into taking the shots.  
 
I cannot express how much I wish this never would have happened. What the vaccine actually 
did was make a very healthy young woman near infertile. We spent the better part of 6 years 
and thousands of dollars trying to conceive our little miracle. She developed Polycystic Ovary 
Syndrome, has had to endure surgeries for the pain related to it, and last emotional health 
issues as this “CURE” permanently damaged her body. 
 
This same vaccine is now in our school systems and on the “required list”.  
 
Moving forward after we finally had our little miracle we dealt with a ton of pressure from our 
pediatrician, “the best in the state” Kathy Anderson. She was the same doctor who led the CHI 
dr. revolt and the one that has been spearheading all the letters to the Governor regarding 
masks and vaccines. The amount of pressure being pushed onto parents who only want the 
best for their children is alarming. The Doctors, their nurses, everyone pushes this issue and it 
disgusting the tactics that are taken to convince us for the “appropriate” vaccines. 
 
Why do you think the only people opposing informed consent are doctors and members of the 
State Health Department. You know the same people who helped coordinate statewide lock 
downs, quarantine measures, and letters of encouragement to the governor.  
 
This bill is amazing because it puts these people on notice. It’s time they are honest with us 
when they expect us to be honest with them.  
 
There is no liability for vaccine damage. If there was it would not be a multi-billion dollar 
industry.  
Thank you for bring this forward 


